
 

 

 

Declaration of non-use of The Toxic Substance Control Act (TSCA) 

 

Dear customer, 

The Toxic Substance Control Act (TSCA) was passed in the US in 1976. The Frank R. Lautenberg 
Chemical Safety for the 21st Century Act, passed in 2016, includes modernizations to TSCA. These 
special rules serve to implement occupational health protection, environmental protection, and 
climate protection. 

Many countries across the world have adopted common rules on how to evaluate chemical 
substances and their mixtures. One of these systems is the United Nations Globally Harmonized 
System (GHS) of Classification and Labelling of Chemicals. TSCA also follows the UN GHS. DAFA 
applies the GHS in line with the associated European requirements. 

DAFA does not see its supply chain to the US being impacted now. This statement is based on the 
information that is currently available to us. If required, we will notify our customers of suitable action 
to protect against such substances. 

Suppliers provide DAFA with Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) for chemical substances and 
their mixtures. DAFA reviews these safety data sheets. Substance content calculations are based 
on every product (such as bolt, nut) contained in a bill of materials. We review raw materials based 
on material data sheets. We are in close contact with our suppliers as part of this process. 

See also the REACH regulation. This European regulation governs the registration, evaluation, 
authorization, and restriction of chemicals. 

If you have any questions, you are welcome to contact us. 
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